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PERMANENT SUPPORTIVE HOUSING 
MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING

EXPRESSION OF POTENTIAL CITY INTEREST

The City of ___________________is potentially interested in exploring the development of a Memorandum of Understanding with the County of Los Angeles to increase the availability of permanent supportive housing within the city.

BACKGROUND 
· On August 22, 2017, the Board of Supervisors unanimously committed long-term funding for essential support services that will complement the cities’ and Public Housing Authorities’ efforts to increase permanent supportive housing. 
· The Board directed the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute memoranda of understanding with cities and/or city public housing authorities in the County of Los Angeles, which will include the County’s commitment to provide supportive services for each permanent supportive housing unit created in such cities.
· Permanent supportive housing (PSH) is a proven solution to end homelessness that combines affordable and safe rental housing with a customized package of home-based and community-based support services, such as case management and health, mental health and substance use services, tailored to the needs of homeless families and individuals. 
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